
    

  

   MM700540
 MM701560

  FIT D-XD

SIZE RANGE 35-49

COLOR Black

UPPER MATERIAL Full Grain Leather

LINING MATERIAL Hydro-Tec® Antibacterial

INSOLE Non woven Antistatic

INLAY SOLE Anti bacterial 

TOE CAP Steel / EN ISO 22568-1:2019

PROTECTIVE LAYER None

UPPER CONSTRUCTION Strobel-stitched

MIDSOLE PU

OUTSOLE PU | GripForce® Easy Twist

OUTER TOE CAP None

FASTENING TYPE Laces Black/Orange RPET

WORKING 95 CM

EUROPEAN STANDARD EN ISO 20345:2011 

ANTISTATIC PROPERTIES Antistatic 0,1 - 1000 M Ohm

ANTI-SLIP SRC

  

ROY 
S2-Safety shoe for wet working

conditions

  

A great all-round shoe with
good all-round protection

The lower, shoe version of the
Ringo. Roy is a versatile shoe
with wipe clean uppers and an
'easy clean' sole. The shoe
sculpts itself to the wearer's
foot which is why it's worn by
professionals across a variety
of industries especially those
which involve hours of walking
such as Security & Services.
Made with easy care and
maintenance in mind, the Roy
is also popular with people
working in Food and Catering.
For peace of mind, an internal
toe cap provides resilient
protection against falling
objects and unforeseen
hazards.

Industries:Logistics & transport,
Food industry, Chemical
industry, Government &
services, 

 


